
Countryside 
Activity Guide

Weave bendy willow or 
hazel sticks into a circle 

and decorate your crown 
with leaves and grasses

Make a hidden den to 
spy from by laying sticks 
and leaves over a dip in 

the ground

Make natural mini rafts 
from bark and leaves 
and race them down 

stream 

Watch the world go by 
from a safe seat in the 

boughs of a tree

Bring trees to life with 
faces made of mud or clay

Arrange leaves by 
colour and shape to 

create repeating patterns

Lay a trail for others to 
find you using arrows 

made of sticks

Tie rope or string  
between trees and 
use it to explore the 

woodland blindfolded

Throw a rope over a 
sturdy branch then tie 

to either end of a strong 
stick seat

Crowning 
Glory!

FOX HOLE

Take a 
perch

TREE PEOPLE

SWING 
HIGH

TRAIL 1

Trail 3 ‘Tree top     
  walk’

Make a home for the 
woodland folk in the 

roots of a tree

Tell the story of your walk 
by tying found objects 
like feathers, favourite 

leaves and seeds to your 
walking stick

Sit quietly under a 
favourite tree and listen 

to bird song

Spot signs of wildlife 
like footprints, nibbled 

pine cones or even 
animal poo! 

Mark your territory like 
the animals and lay a 
scented trail (e.g. with 

garlic or lemon 
rubbed on trees)

Walk on air - place an  
upward-facing hand 

mirror on the end of your 
nose and carefully wander 

around the woods

Make natural face-paints 
from blackberries, clay 

and mud!  
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Boat    
   Race

Journey 
sticks Be still

Leaf it

FAIRY DENS WHO’S IN THE 
WOODS?

FACE-OFF

visit www.getoutmorecic.co.uk

http://www.getoutmorecic.co.uk/
http://www.cottages.com
http://www.getoutmorecic.co.uk/
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